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The working group met on May 8, 2000.  The meeting was called to order by chairman N. Simon with 6 WG members and 15 guests present.





The PAR for revision of C37.20.1 has been submitted to IEEE, and is on the agenda for the Standards Board meeting to be held on June 21, 2000.





Draft 8 was reviewed, and revisions were incorporated to:


Document needs to be put into IEEE standard format, with introduction, table of contents, abstract, etc.


Metric units of measure must be used exclusively, in accordance with the IEEE policy on metric practices.  In brief, this requires that use metric units exclusively in the normative portions of the standard. Inch-pound data may be included, if necessary, in footnotes or annexes that are informative only.  Exceptions are allowed for trade sizes, such as the AWG wire series and inch-based standards for fasteners.  See Annex C of the Standards Style Manual, available on the IEEE-SA web page.


References need to be moved into clause 2, which requires renumbering of the entire document.


All reference dates require review and updating.


Clause 5.2.1 test arrangements descriptions were refined.


Clause 6.1.3.5 instrument and device bonding for dc applications was discussed.  D. Mazumdar and G. Nourse will provide appropriate wording.


Clauses 6.1.3.6 and 6.1.3.8 were discussed regarding unprotected lengths of wire connected directly to primary conductors.  The new wording from the previous meeting is a distinct improvement, but further refinement was incorporated.





The document will be revised and circulated to the WG and interested guests for final input by E-Mail.  Assuming that comments can be resolved within the WG by E-Mail, the document will be submitted to the Switchgear Assemblies subcommittee for ballot.  It is hoped that the Switchgear Assemblies comments can be available for discussion and resolution at the Fall 2000 WG meeting.  After resolution of the Switchgear Assemblies subcommittee comments, the document will be balloted within the IEEE Standards Association ballot pool and in ASC C37.
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